
 
 

July 01, 2021 
 
Wanda Curlee 
Dr. Wallace E. Boston School of Business 

 

Dear Wanda,  
Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 
Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving a Vision Award for those who provide a transformative 
experience, creating learning experiences, student interfaces, degree programs, communities of 
learning, ease transfer credit, enhance affordability, build partnerships, and offer thought leadership to 
change higher education. 
 
Your nominator noted:  
Dr. Blanton and Dr. Curlee recently sphere headed the creation and launch of a Faculty Advisory 
Committee within the Dr. Wallace E. Boston School of Business. This committee will enable the faculty's 
voice to be incorporated in the evolution of decisions that influence faculty within the school. In addition 
to this work, both Directors recently participated in an interview with the CTL in which they shared the 
story of this committee's creation, along with the collaboration that made it possible. This Success Story 
video will be published within the new APUS Engage course so that it may inspire others.  
 
Interview video: : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y3NTQzOIOdU    
 

- Nominated by Haley Faulkner 
 
We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 
University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 
Provost 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y3NTQzOIOdU

